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SHELDON POSTPONES SELECT FALL CONCERTS 
- August 8 On Sale Date Postponed -  

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The Sheldon has 

rescheduled several of its fall 2020 concerts to winter/spring 2021. One concert has also been cancelled. Single 

tickets to The Sheldon’s 20-21 season were originally announced to go on sale on August 8, but that date has also 

been postponed to a date still to be determined.  

 

The following concerts are rescheduled or cancelled. Ticket buyers will be contacted with details on their 

options for retaining, refunding or donating their tickets.  

 
Rescheduled: 
 
John Pizzarelli, September 9, 2020: Rescheduled to February 21, 2021 
 
Asleep at the Wheel, September 16, 2020: Rescheduled to June 11, 2021 
 
Southern Journey featuring Dom Flemons, October 9, 2020: Rescheduled to May 14, 2021 
 
Coffee Concert: Erin Bode, October 13 and 14, 2020: Rescheduled to May 11 and 12, 2021 
 
Yonder Mountain String Band, October 28, 2020: Rescheduled to February 27, 2021 
 
Coffee Concert: Dean Christopher: A Tribute to Dean Martin, November 10 and 11, 2020: Rescheduled to 
February 16 and 17, 2021 
 
Todd Snider, November 20, 2020: Rescheduled to June 2, 2021 
 
Coffee Concert: Winter Wonderland, December 8 and 9, 2020: Rescheduled as “Zoe Vonder Haar and Friends” 
to June 8 and 9, 2021.  
 
Cancelled: 
 
Count Basie Orchestra, November 6, 2020: Cancelled 
 
More details on streaming events featuring Ulysses String Quartet on October 7, 2020 and Flamenco Vivo on 

October 21, 2020, will be announced soon. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314.533.9900 or marketing@thesheldon.org, or visit 

TheSheldon.org.   
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